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Product Quality Inspection Site Relocation in China 
 

JAE will change the final quality inspection site for the connector series below from Wuxi 
to Wujiang, both in China. This relocation will happen for all production starting April 1, 
2021. The same tooling will be used and there will be no changes to connector form, fit, 
or function.  Please see details below. 
 

1. Applicable Products 

See applicable items below. 

Part Number   Part Number 

DELC-J9PAF-10L6E  FI-X30H 

DELC-J9PAF-23L9E  FI-X30HL-B 

DA-15PF-N  FI-RE21HL 

DA-15PR  FI-RE31CL 

DA-15SF-T-N  FI-RE31HL 

DAU-15PF-F0  FI-RE41CL 

DB-25PF-N  FI-RE41HL 

DB-25SF-T-N  FI-RE51CL 

DD-50PF-N  FI-RE51HL 

DDU-50SF-F0  JF08R0R041020UA 

DE-9SF-N  JF08R0R041030UA 

DE-9SF-T-N  JF08R0R041040UA 

DEU-9S-F0R  JF08R0R051020UA 

DEU-9SF-F0  JF08R0R051030UA 

DE-9PF-N  JF08R0R051040UA 

ES3B002WF2R1000  MZ01E002H01 

FI-E30HL  TX25-60P-6ST-N1E 

FI-X30HL  TX25-60P-8ST-N1E 

 

 

2. Relocation 

Component manufacturing was previously handled at Wujiang, but quality inspection 
was handled at a sister facility before shipping. Quality inspection will now also be 
handled at Wujiang.  
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3. Scheduled Relocation 

• Quality inspection in Wujiang will start April 1, 2021. 

• Please consult your JAE account representative for information on the specific lot 
numbers for each series and where they are inspected if necessary.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

               


